
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEETING NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Pequannock River Basin Regional Sewerage Authority 

meeting originally scheduled for Wednesday, June 17, 2020 at 7:00 pm at the Borough of 

Butler Municipal Building will now be held on Wednesday, June 17, 2020 at 5:00 pm 

via teleconference.  The meeting can be accessed by calling 701-802-5328 access 83699.  

The meeting agenda with access information is also available on the Authority’s website 

at prbrsa.org.   

 

 

        Raymond Verdonik, 

        Chairman 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issued to: 
Borough Clerks (VIA EMAIL for POSTING) 

 Borough of Bloomingdale 

 Borough of Butler 

 Borough of Kinnelon 

 Borough of Riverdale 

PRBRSA Commissioners (VIA Email & Regular Mail) 

Suburban Trends (VIA Email) 
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